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Hi everyone,
 
With Thanksgiving last week and NDSU Giving Day earlier this week, gratitude is certainly on my mind and
I want to let you know that I am grateful for all of you! For your gifts of time, for your work with students,
for your helpfulness with coworkers, and your gifts to the many Student Support funds. Can you believe
we raised over 2 Million Dollars? That’s the NDSU spirit right there!
 
You are appreciated! I love that our group expresses gratitude all year long. It lifts my spirit and fills my
heart. 
 
To date, we have recognized 177 staff since April 2022.
 
The following were recognized in November:
Jackie Schluchter in Registration and Records
Valerie Jones in TRIO
Mark Volk in Career and Advising
Nancy Boyle in Equal Opportunity / Title IX Compliance
Sara Johnson in International Students and Study Abroad Services
Nate Gonser in ITS
Lisa Samuelson and Robert Jones in Student Activities Office
 
Here is more information about Our Good Things including the entry form.
Entries outside of your own department and outside of Student Affairs are welcome and encouraged!
The person recognized will receive an email, a #gratitude postcard, and information will be updated on
the website monthly.
 

 
Laura Oster-Aaland, PhD
Vice Provost for Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept 2830, PO Box 6050
Fargo ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.7052
www.ndsu.edu
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